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Savage, Maryland. Elvis will be in “The Mill” to celebrate at the 3rd Annual 100 Hons & Elvis.  To take 

place at Historic Savage Mill on Sunday, April 30, 2017, this falls one day short of the May 1, 1967, date 

of Elvis Presley’s only wedding.  What started as a fun idea for Laurel resident Susan Costenbader as she 

battled Breast cancer, has become an annual celebration of this survivor’s journey while helping others 

who are battling cancer. This Girl’s Day Out features 100 ladies garbed in fashions that celebrate the 

working women of the 1960’s, the Baltimore Hons. This will be a colorful day, including Elvis and his 

bride zip lining into the event at Terrapin Adventures, a Hon Scavenger Hunt through the Mill, a fashion 

show, prizes, raffles and wedding cake, too. This year Dr. Gene Sambataro of Ellicott City will be Our 

Elvis.  The event will raise money to support For 3 Sisters, a breast cancer non-profit.  

About Elvis - Dr. Gene Sambataro, The Julian Center  

The Julian Center of Comprehensive Dentistry of Ellicott City is a Premier Sponsor of The 3rd Annual 100 

Hons & Elvis and will feature Dr. Gene Sambataro as Elvis, for the second year. Dr. Sambataro states, 

“feeling so blessed in life, I find it very easy to give back to the community, especially for such a great 

cause. By supporting F3S I feel like I am directly supporting breast cancer patients in their time of need.” 

Dr. Sambataro and his wife Cindy will be zip lining into the event at Savage Mill’s Terrapin Adventures 

and will be on hand to cut the wedding cake, as part of this year’s event celebrating the 50th Anniversary 

of the Presley’s wedding.  

About For 3 Sisters, a non-profit helping those battling Breast Cancer 

After losing 3 sisters to breast cancer, retired Maryland firefighter, Marshall Moneymaker, started For 3 

Sisters so that no one would ever have to face breast cancer alone. Marshall’s story and the work of For 

3 Sisters has been featured on Good Morning America, and the Washington DC affiliates of FOX, ABC, 

CBS, NBC, The Washington Post, and CNN. 

For 3 Sisters has an all-encompassing approach to quality of life improvement by providing programs 

that offer financial and resource support to men and women fighting breast cancer.  They provide more 

social, and less clinical support, to those battling breast cancer as well as caregivers, empowering the 

community to be knowledgeable about breast health, early detection, and breast cancer risk factors.  

They also engage kids in the effort to keep moms healthy. To learn more, visit www.F3S.org. 

Contact  
To learn more about this event please contact 
Susan Costenbader – a.k.a. Suzy Q 
100 Hons & Elvis Coordinator 
Benefitting For 3 Sisters – www.F3S.org 
301-807-5720 
Mamasuec@verizon.net 
10509 Bill Lilly Ct. 
Laurel, MD 20723  
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